
Our Case Number: ABP-318093-23 

Tipperary County Council 
c/o Gillian Flynn 
Civic Offices 
Clonmel 
Co. Tipperary 

Date: 29 August 2024 

An 
Bord 
Pleanala 

Re: Proposed road development at The Quay, Quay Street, Suir Island and Raheen Road 
The Quay, Quay Street, Suir Island and Raheen Road, Clonmel County Tipperary 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

An Bord Pleanala has received your email dated 12th August 2024, requesting a time extension, to 
respond to the Board's request for further information, in relation to the above-mentioned proposed 
development. 

An Bord Pleanala has approved your time extension request. The last day for receipt of the requested 
further information is no later than 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday 1 st October, 2024. 

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. 

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or 
telephone contact with the Board. 

Yours faithfully, 

Kc.v:,.. ~Gsc.~:bcv--. 
Kevin McGettigan 
Executive Officer 
Direct Line: 01-8737263 

HA11 

Teil 
Glao Aitiuil 
Faes 
Laithrean Greasain 
Riomhphost 

Tel 
LoCall 
Fax 
Website 
Email 

(01) 858 8100 
1800 275 175 
(01) 872 2684 
www.pleanala.ie 
bord@pleanala.ie 

64 Sraid Maoilbhride 
Baile Atha Cliath 1 

D01 V902 

64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 

001 V902 



Kevin McGettigan 

From: LAPS 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday 12 August 2024 16:18 
Muiriosa Cassells 

Subject: FW: Case No: ABP-318093-23 - Suir Island Infrastructure Links - Request for Extension 
of Time for FI Response 

From: Farrell, Louise <louise.farrell@tipperarycoco.ie> 
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 10:25 AM 
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: Crowley, Paddy <paddy.crowley@tipperarycoco.ie> 
Subject: Case No: ABP-318093-23 - Suir Island Infrastructure Links - Request for Extension ofTime for FI Response 

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking 
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk. 

Kevin, 

Case No: ABP-318093-23 - Proposed road development at The Quay, Quay Street, Suir Island and Raheen Road, 
The Quay, Quay Street, Suir Island and Raheen Road, Clonmel, County Tipperary. 

With regards to our application for the above named development and An Bord Pleanala's subsequent request for 
additional information which has a response date of 20th August 2024, we request an extension to the response date to 
a revised date of 26th September 2024 to allow us to give a full and thorough reply. Many of the team preparing the 
response are on or are due to go on annual leave which is hampering our delivery. 

We would appreciate your help with this matter. 

Kind Regards, 

Louise Farrell 
A/Senior Executive Engineer, Greenways 
Tipperary County Council, Civic Offices, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary 

T: 0818 06 5000 
E: louise.farrell@tipperarycoco.ie 
W: www.tipperarycoco.ie 

TIPPERARY THE PI.ACE. TKE TIME 
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